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Report on the visit by Government College of Arts, Science 
& Commerce, Sanquelim, Goa 

 

The Principal and the Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) team from Government College 
of Arts, Science & Commerce, Sanquelim, Goa visited St. Joseph’s College (Autonomous), 
Bengaluru on 12.03.2022 (Saturday) to interact with the Principal and the IQAC team to get 
an overview of the functioning and the practices of the Institution. 

The following were the delegates from the Government College of Arts, Science & Commerce, 
Sanquelim, Goa: 

 Prof. Gervasio S. F. L. Mendes, Principal & Additional Director, Directorate of Higher 
Education Government of Goa 

 Prof. Soniya Sirsat, Vice-Principal (Academics) & Director, IQAC 
 Dr. Shankar Naik, Member, IQAC & Assistant Director, Directorate of Higher 

Education, Government of Goa 
 Dr. Vanita Patil, Member IQAC & Associate Professor in Commerce 
 Dr. Nilesh Natekar, Member IQAC & Associate Professor in Computer Science 

 

Fr. Dr. Victor Lobo, S.J. (Principal), Dr. Melwin Colaco (Registrar) and Dr. Syed Wajeed 
(Director, IQAC) gave an overview of the Institution and presented the functioning and the 
best practices of the Institution. The interaction was followed by a campus tour. Then, the 
team visited the Research Centre, PG Block. Fr. Dr. Xavier Savarimuthu (Director, Research 
Committee and Director, Library Advisory Committee) gave them insights into the research 
activities of the College. This was followed by a visit to the library. Fr. Dr. Xavier Savarimuthu 
and Dr. Shivakumar T. C. (Chief Librarian & Coordinator) demonstrated the functioning of the 
library via an automated process using the Integrated Library Management System (ILMS).  
Prof. Gervasio S. F. L Mendes expressed his strong desire to collaborate with the College 
through a formal Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) after which, there was a general 
discussion over lunch. The team then visited the Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) and 
Outreach Centre. The team was pleased with the productive interaction and profusely 
thanked the Principal, management and IQAC team for the wonderful opportunity. 
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